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Dear Parent, 

It is that time again when we begin to plan and look forward to Christmas Dinner at St Mary’s. 

We will be having our annual Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 14th December. The price is for the meal is 

£3.75 for a full Christmas dinner. There is a vegetarian option available. 

We ask that this is prepaid through ParentPay. https://www.parentpay.com/  

Please note there will be no other food available on the day, therefore if your child does not want a Christmas 

Dinner they need to bring a packed lunch. 

The final date for payment is December 7th. No need to print off anything as proof of payment, a register of 

those opting for Christmas Dinner will be created from ParentPay. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr J McHugh 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 
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